

## TEST FOR UNIT 1 - 2

### I. Find the word with different sound in the underline part in each line.

- |                               |                             |                                                  |                                        |
|-------------------------------|-----------------------------|--------------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------|
| 1. A. b <u>ir</u> th          | B. g <u>ir</u> l            | C. f <u>ir</u> st                                | D. r <u>ir</u> e                       |
| 2. A. b <u>ir</u> d           | B. l <u>iq</u> uid          | C. ch <u>il</u> dren                             | D. g <u>ui</u> tars                    |
| 3. A. b <u>i</u> k <u>e</u> s | B. d <u>oll</u> s           | C. m <u>a</u> g <u>a</u> z <u>i</u> n <u>e</u> s | D. p <u>r</u> es <u>e</u> n <u>t</u> s |
| 4. A. ch <u>ur</u> ch         | B. n <u>ur</u> se           | C. s <u>ur</u> fin <u>g</u>                      | D. s <u>t</u> ud <u>y</u>              |
| 5. A. t <u>er</u> m           | B. t <u>ea</u> ch <u>er</u> | C. t <u>o</u> get <u>h</u> er                    | D. o <u>th</u> er                      |

### II. Fill in each blank in the sent the sentences with one hobby

|                         |                  |                            |
|-------------------------|------------------|----------------------------|
| <i>cycling</i>          | <i>gardening</i> | <i>traveling</i>           |
| <i>swimming</i>         | <i>cooking</i>   | <i>watching television</i> |
| <i>playing football</i> | <i>reading</i>   |                            |

6. We spent the day on the beach but it was too cold to go \_\_\_\_\_.
7. My sister enjoys \_\_\_\_\_. She plants a lot of flowers and vegetables in the garden.
8. I like \_\_\_\_\_ because it is a kind of outdoor exercise, it improves my health and it is cheap too.
9. I really enjoy \_\_\_\_\_ and participate in the inter – school competitions.
10. My favorite hobby is \_\_\_\_\_. I always read story books, newspapers, magazines in my free time.
11. My father loves \_\_\_\_\_, he can update all the news in the world and increase his knowledge about history, science, culture, etc.
12. My mother's favorite hobby is \_\_\_\_\_. She always prefers to prepare and eats food at home.
13. My brother likes \_\_\_\_\_. He loves visiting friends, seeing historical sites, and experiencing new cultures.

### III. Complete the sentences. Use the present simple or future simple form of the verbs.

14. What (you/do) \_\_\_\_\_ in your free time?
15. \_\_\_\_\_ you (water) \_\_\_\_\_ the tree every morning?
16. Mary often (go) \_\_\_\_\_ to school by bike.
17. \_\_\_\_\_ your father (play) \_\_\_\_\_ football next summer ?
18. Mai (love) \_\_\_\_\_ dolls but she says she (not continue) \_\_\_\_\_ this hobby in the future.

19. I hope the weather (be) \_\_\_\_\_ fine tonight.
20. My mother sometimes (buy) \_\_\_\_\_ fruits at this supermarket.
21. Who (look) \_\_\_\_\_ after the garden when you are away ?

**IV. Complete the following conversation with the sentences A – F**

- A. *Is your hobby useful ?*
- B. *What is your hobby, Minh ?*
- C. *Where do you buy your books ?*
- D. *Do you intend to continue your hobby in the future ?*
- E. *Is your hobby easy or difficult ?*
- F. *When did you start to collect books ?*

Nga: (22) \_\_\_\_\_

Minh: Well, I like collecting books.

Nga: (23) \_\_\_\_\_

Minh: I started my hobby five years ago, after I got “Bup sen xanh” story from my old teacher.

Nga: (24) \_\_\_\_\_

Minh: I think it is not difficult. Whenever I find a book which is interesting, I buy it immediately.

Nga: (25) \_\_\_\_\_

Minh: I buy some from the bookshop near my house, some others from second - hand bookstores. Sometimes my parents, my relatives and my friends give me some.

Nga: (26) \_\_\_\_\_

Minh: I find it useful so much because reading books is a cheap way to get information and entertainment, you can keep a book forever and read it many times.

Nga: (27) \_\_\_\_\_

Minh: I think I will continue to make my collection richer and richer.

## V. Read the text and answer the following questions

### *Hobbies*

When someone does an activity that is not a part of his or her job and is done for fun, it is called a hobby. Most people enjoy hobbies during their free time. Some people spend a lot of time on their hobbies. There are nearly as many kinds of hobbies, as there are people. A hobby can be about making or collecting things, or enjoying an experience.

Creative hobbies are popular. Some creative hobbies are writing, drawing, and making pottery. A lot of people like making jewelry or clothes. People who do these kinds of hobbies sometimes become writers or artists when they retire. Collecting is also popular. Most collectors used to buy coins, stamps, or baseball cards. Today, toys, games, and model cars are trendy. Collectors buy and sell things on the Internet. They also shop online in stores all around the world. Enjoying an experience is a hobby, too. Some people listen to music. Others watch movies or read books. Many people travel or play sports. Helping people is a hobby. There are places you can help build houses for poor families. You can help feed the homeless at soup kitchens. You can also tutor children or help the elderly.

A hobby is something that is done for fun. With so many choices, there is no reason not to enjoy a hobby.

28. What is a hobby?

---

29. What can a hobby about?

---

30. What are some creative hobbies?

---

31. Is enjoying an experience a hobby?

---

32. Name some kinds of hobbies

---

## VI. Read the text and decide whether the following statements are true (T) or false (F)

### *Family Camping*

There are many popular leisure time activities, but one of the most enjoyable is family time. Most people enjoy being with their families. There are many things to do with your family, too. Families can go to the movies, travel, visit museums, and play sports together. The most common family activity is probably camping. Many families like camping. It is a chance for the whole family to work together. They can stay in the wild. Children gather dry wood for the fire. Their parents set up the tents. Then the whole family gathers around the fire. They enjoy a special meal together. Then, they set off into the woods with a compass and a map. After hiking the trails, everyone gets a fishing pole. Each person casts the fishing line out into the river. Who gets the biggest fish? It's a great contest. Later, the children clean the fish by the river. They take the scales off the fish. Mom fries the fish over the campfire. Dad cleans up when everyone is finished. You don't want wild animals coming to eat your leftovers! Then everyone goes into their tents for a restful night. While there are many things that families can do together, camping is probably the most exciting.

- 33. \_\_\_\_\_ Most people enjoy being with their families in free time.
- 34. \_\_\_\_\_ Families can go to the movies, travel, climbing, and play football together.
- 35. \_\_\_\_\_ Camping is probably the most exciting family activity.
- 36. \_\_\_\_\_ Children do nothing for the campfire.
- 37. \_\_\_\_\_ Family camping is an opportunity for the whole family to work together.